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Gomez, Angela J.

From: Marsha Kearney <rmeek1978@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 1:10 PM

To: Gomez, Angela J.; Gould, Maggie S.

Cc: mike mirabal; Megan Fitzpatrick; Larry Sandoval

Subject: Fwd: Request for Correspondence between Tierra West

Attachments: REQUEST TO INSPECT PUBLIC RECORDS.pdf; ATT00001.htm; Mail Attachment.eml; 

ATT00002.htm; Mail Attachment.eml; ATT00003.htm

Ms. Gomez, I would like this to be added to the record of project #2020013 Wintergreen Apartments on Golf 

Course Drive.  This is concerning the traffic issue and coordination with the City of Rio Rancho.  Please notify 

me once this is added. 

 

Thank you, 

Marsha Kearney 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: Marsha Kearney <rmeek1978@gmail.com> 

Subject: Fwd: Request for Correspondence between Tierra West 
Date: August 12, 2020 at 1:01:24 PM MDT 

To: ljohn@rrnm.gov, dserrano@rrnm.gov 

 
Dear Mayor Hull, 

 

I am greatly saddened by Mr. Serrano’s response to Mr. Bohannan’s e-mail.  I contacted several of your staff concerning the traffic issue with the proposed 

apartment complex on Golf Course Rd. just south of Westside, including contact information for Tierra West beginning on June 21, 2020.  Your staff got back 

to me quickly with responses on Monday, June 22 and 30th.  You were kind enough to call me on July 6th and talk to me over 40 minutes on the traffic issues 

related to the proposed project.  At the initial Albuquerque DRB Hearing on July 22nd the Board requested that Mr. Bohannan contact the City of Rio Rancho 

concerning the traffic concerns (see attached request).   At the next hearing on August 5th Mr. Bohannan said there were no concerns (see attachment 

below.  I requested documentation of that correspondence, which your staff quickly provided as seen below.  Mr. Serrano’s response of “I am not sure why 

the city of Rio Rancho would be involved” is contrary to what was said in our conversation and concerns brought forward.  Please help me to better 

understand Mr. Serrano’s response. 

 

 Sincerely, 

Marsha Kearney 
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